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Dear parents and carers,

Thank you to all the staff and APPA volunteers who helped at the discos. The children had a great time. I
spent my evening on glitter tattoo and snacks. The one thing which stood out, and I am always really
pleased about is how polite and respectful all the children were. Please and Thank you goes a long way!

Assembly Focus

Next week’s assembly and class forums will focus
on Advent and looking forward to something. We
hope these are conversations the children can
have at home too

Star of the Week

Missing Star of the Week last week made this
week really fun! There was a huge turn out
and the children helped me come up with
soem ideas for how we can celebrate
Christmas



EYFS
This week, Nursery welcomed their families into

our classroom for the first Stay and Play of the

year. We had lots of fun playing in the provision

and we were so proud to share all of our favourite

toys, books and resources with our families.

Sports events

It has been a very busy few weeks for sports at

Alex Park. Between the year groups, we have

been to various events including KS1 cross

country, Y4 netball and Y6 football and dodgeball.

We even hosted our own event and welcomed

others schools for a Boccia competition.

KS2

Year 6 enjoyed their trip into Stockport for a Crucial Crew session. We met with 5 local

organisations who provided us with information on how to lead a safe and healthy life, including

the police, mental health services and Stockport Homes. Topics included vaping, the 5 ways to

wellbeing and anti-social behaviour.



Upcoming event
Please find details

about a Christmas crafts

afternoon Alexandra Park

Parents Association

(APPA) are hosting in

December. All of your support

is always appreciated.

Thank you.

Thank you for all of your kind donations so far towards our Christmas gift exchange. If you have

any unwanted gifts, please donate these unused items and we will do the rest. Simply give them

to a member of the school team and we will store them and ensure the children can pick

something nice for someone they choose near Christmas. We appreciate all of your help with

these donations. Thank you.



Edgeley Road Crossing Patrol
The Edgeley Road crossing patrol/lollipop lady, Janet Hill, retires at the end of term and for

anyone who knows her and would like to send a note of thank you or congratulations, there is a

book available to sign in the school office.

People from the community are welcome to call in during school hours and add their messages,

any photos of Janet or drawings from their children etc.

There is also a collection, at the school office, entirely optional should people wish to contribute

to it.



One Stockport Family Hubs
The Stockport Family Hubs work across our community to support children, young people and

families. There is lots of support and opportunities available, please take a look at their website:

https://www.stockport.gov.uk/landing/family-hubs?conesso_link_tag=f3b1882ed&utm_campaign

=Family+Hubs+Newsletter+-+November+2024&utm_medium=email&utm_source=Conesso

https://www.stockport.gov.uk/landing/family-hubs?conesso_link_tag=f3b1882ed&utm_campaign=Family+Hubs+Newsletter+-+November+2024&utm_medium=email&utm_source=Conesso
https://www.stockport.gov.uk/landing/family-hubs?conesso_link_tag=f3b1882ed&utm_campaign=Family+Hubs+Newsletter+-+November+2024&utm_medium=email&utm_source=Conesso

